
       


Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity

147 West 120th St, New York, NY 10027


  April 11, 2021


Dear brothers and sisters of District 2 Churches, 


In consultation with our New York Pastors Saturday evening, we’ve decided to initiate an 
outreach effort to engage our ACLC foundation during the coming weeks. Beginning on Monday 
April 19 (7pm). We are initiating a prayer worship holy message virtual call gathering to 
engage our pastors and ministerial friends in a spirit of common cause.


Everyone is invited to support this effort as we bring our pastors and ministerial contacts in 
prayer and worship service with us to create an atmosphere of welcome for our True Mother.


A PDF flyer will soon be prepared for the first invite on April 19 and continuing every Monday at 
same time. We ask you to join in this effort by inviting your minister contacts. The gathering is 
open to all brothers and sisters of our communities. Be on the lookout for that pdf invite very soon.


Sincerely,


Edner Pierre-Louis, District Pastor of New York State.



